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NICE have recently updated the guidance on the use of Continuous 

Glucose Monitoring (CGM) in Type 1 adults, children & young people and 
Type 2 adults. (NG17, NG18 & NG28) 

 
This new guidance recommends more widespread use of CGM devices.  

 
Please can you tell me: 

 
1. What plans the LHB have to implement this updated guidance into a 

policy and what timescales you are working to? 
A business case has been submitted for approval to the Health Board’s 

Executive Team, which includes provision for the expected increased use of 
Continuous Glucose Monitoring (CGM) in Type 1 adults, children & young 

people and Pregnancy. 
 

2. What are the steps/ procedures involved in producing the new 

policy from start to finish?  
Please find attached the Health Boards Policy for the Management of Policies 

and Written Control Documents which details the process for producing a 
new policy. 

 
3. If you are not willing to implement the NICE recommendations can 

you provide reasons why this would be?   
Please refer to Q1. 

 


